
The Town of Rouleau Mayor, Council and Staff  

wish everyone in our great Community a  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

2014 has seen a number of changes in the community, such as the filming of 
“Corner Gas-The Movie”, the Dog River Days celebration, the ongoing successful 
Spray Park Fundraising events (construction slated to start in 2015), new 
businesses, new house construction and the welcoming of a number of new 
residents. 

The required lagoon expansion is in the works – the land has been purchased, the 
environmental study completed, and grants have been applied for.  2015 will see 
the beginning of construction and we will also start upgrading some of our aging 
infrastructure. Town Bylaws have been updated and are in place as we continue to 
work on making Rouleau a great community to live in. Thank all for your support 
and cooperation during these changes! 

Items we wish to bring to everyone’s attention are: 

- On street vehicle parking : Section 4 ( c ) (vi) of the Parking Bylaw # 04/2014  
requires that on street vehicles not be parked  for a period exceeding 72 hours, or 
24 hours following a substantial snow fall to allow for street cleaning.  

- Business License requirements: Business License Bylaw # 07/2014, update of 
Licensing Bylaw # 04/85 

- Building Permits: Bylaw # 05/2014, amendment of Bylaw P23/77, Zoning 
Bylaw. 

A copy of the above noted bylaws are available at the Town office or online on the 
website www.townofrouleau.com. 

Have a great holiday season, be safe and see you all in 2015! 

Thank you, 

The Mayor, Council & Staff of the Town of Rouleau 

http://www.townofrouleau.com/

